From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 2:46 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nora

Last_Name :
Murphy

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

It makes no sense to divide East County and put Lakeside with parts of the county that have nothing in common with the
needs of Lakeside. Lakeside, Spring Valley, Lemon Grove, Santee and La Mesa have always been considered East County
and are similar in needs and desires. We do not align with Point Loma, La Jolla or downtown areas. Please do NOT lump
us together with areas that we are so different from.

Submit :
Submit





